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C A N C E L L A T I O N   N O T I C E     
 

 
The December 6, 2023 regular meeting of the Santa Barbara 
County Air Pollution Control District Hearing Board will not be 
held for the following reasons: 

 
 Case No. 2023-03-A (Abatement Order) (continued from the 

October 4, 2023 hearing). The District’s Petition for Order of 
Abatement for Central Coast Agriculture and its affiliates has 
been withdrawn.  
 

 There are no other matters to be heard. 
 
If there are any cases to be heard, the next regularly scheduled 
meeting of the APCD Hearing Board will be January 3, 2024 at 
9:30 a.m. in the Board of Supervisors Hearing Room, 105 East 
Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara. 
 

 
 
______________________________ 
Lorena Saldana 
Clerk of the Hearing Board 
 
 

Posted:  11/29/2023 
    5:15 p.m. 
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